
CHILD NUTRITION PROGRAM
ALBERTVILLE CITY SCHOOLS

2023-2024

Albertville City Schools will be participating in the USDA "Community
Eligibility Program” (CEP) this school year. CEP allows all students in our
school system to eat breakfast and lunch at no charge each day.   Meal
applications will not be required in order for students to be able to
participate.  Any purchase of extra meals or 'a la carte' items can be
purchased with cash in hand or from the student meal account.
Students will continue to  use their assigned lunch number at the
registers in order to ensure accurate record keeping.  

Families will have several options for viewing school breakfast and
lunch menus.  LinqConnect will keep the most detailed and up to
date menus online.  A quick reference menu will be available weekly
on our school webpage: www.albertk12.org as well as our Facebook
page: Aggie Nutrition - Albertville City Schools CNP.

Students will be offered a few more choices in their lines this year! 
 Each school will be a little different from the next, based upon age
and readiness.  Be sure to check out more detailed information
online.

WHAT HAPPENS TO THE MONEY
I HAD IN MY STUDENT'S

ACCOUNT?

WWW.ALBERTK12.COM

HOW CAN I ACCESS
INFORMATION ABOUT MY

STUDENT'S ACCOUNT?

WHAT IF I HAD A NEGATIVE
ACCOUNT BALANCE AT THE END

OF LAST YEAR?
Your child's money rolls over
from year to year and school
to school.  Any remaining
funds will be available for use
on a la carte or extra items on
the first day of school.  

Detailed student account
information can be found at
LinqConnect.com. This was
formerly the Titan Family
Portal and houses balance
information and  spending
reports.

Student meals without charge
will begin on August 8, 2023. 
 Any account activity prior to
that date will remain
unchanged.  Please contact
your school cafeteria for
personal account information.   

AGGIE NUTRITION 
ALBERTVILLE CITY SCHOOLS CNP

SCHOOL MENUS

COMMUNITY ELIGIBILITY PROGRAM

Look for these
weekly menu

updates online! 


